
  

Orchard Cup 
6 Bell Striking Competition 

 
St Laurence, Winslow, MK18 3HE 
2.00pm Saturday 12th October 

 

After the success of last year’s competition at Cheddington, where 

there was a really friendly atmosphere and lots of laughs between 

10 teams, it is time to dust off your good striking and enter. The 

competition is open to teams from Chiltern and Central Branch and 

will be held under the rules revised and used last year to encourage 

participation. 

 

Teams that want to enter should advise 

ailsaknightley@btinternet.com by email giving the 

number wanting tea etc. A copy of the rules has been 

sent to all towers and are also available on the website 

(www.cbucks.odg.org.uk). Please badger your tower 

captain to make sure you enter.  

 

There will be refreshments 

available while you listen critically 

to the other teams’ efforts. “We’ve 

been some days in preparation, a 

splendid time is guaranteed for 

all”.  


